
NUTRITION AND DIETETICS INTERNSHIP CERTIFICATE PROGRAM LICENSURE INFORMATION 

Note: There is no governing body in place for the following states/jurisdictions: American Samoa, Arizona, California, Colorado, Guam, Michigan, Northern 
Mariana Islands, U.S. Virgin Islands and Virginia. 

State State Licensing Agency and Website Disclosure about Fulfillment of Licensure Requirements 

 
Alabama 

 
Alabama Board of Examiners for Dietetics & 

Nutritionists 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Alaska 

 
Alaska Department of Commerce, Community & 

Economic Development 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).     

 
 
Arkansas 

 
Arkansas Dietetics Licensing Board 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Connecticut 

 
Connecticut Department of Public Health 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Delaware 

 
Delaware Board of Dietetics/Nutrition 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
District of Columbia 

 
District of Columbia Dietetics and Nutrition 

Licensing 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
Florida 

 
Florida Dietetics and Nutrition Practice Council 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://www.boed.alabama.gov/
https://www.boed.alabama.gov/
https://www.boed.alabama.gov/
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/cbpl/professionallicensing/dietitiansnutritionists.aspx
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/cbpl/professionallicensing/dietitiansnutritionists.aspx
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/cbpl/professionallicensing/dietitiansnutritionists.aspx
https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-services/topics/arkansas-dietetics-licensing-board1
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Practitioner-Licensing--Investigations/Dietitian/DietitianNutritionist-Certification
https://dpr.delaware.gov/boards/dietitians/
https://dchealth.dc.gov/node/146182
https://dchealth.dc.gov/node/146182
https://dchealth.dc.gov/node/146182
http://www.floridahealth.gov/licensing-and-regulation/dietetic-nutrition/index.html


 
Georgia 

 
Georgia Board of Examiners of Licensed Dietitians 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Hawaii 

 
Hawaii Office of Health Care Assurance 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Idaho 

 
Idaho Board of Medicine 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Illinois 

 
Illinois Department of Financial and Professional 

Regulation 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Indiana 

 
Indiana Professional Licensing Agency 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Iowa 

 
Iowa Board of Dietetics 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Kansas 

 
Kansas Health Occupations Credentialing 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Kentucky 

 
Kentucky Board of Licensure and Certification for 

Dietitians and Nutritionists 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://sos.ga.gov/index.php/licensing/plb/19of%20Licensed%20Dietitians
https://sos.ga.gov/index.php/licensing/plb/19of%20Licensed%20Dietitians
https://health.hawaii.gov/ohca/state-licensing-section/hawaii-licensed-dietitians/
https://elitepublic.bom.idaho.gov/IBOMPortal/Home.aspx
https://www.idfpr.com/profs/DietNutrition.asp
https://www.idfpr.com/profs/DietNutrition.asp
https://www.idfpr.com/profs/DietNutrition.asp
https://www.in.gov/pla/professions/dietitians/
https://www.idph.iowa.gov/Licensure/Iowa-Board-of-Dietetics
http://www.kdads.ks.gov/commissions/scc/health-occupations-credentialing
https://bdn.ky.gov/newstatic_Info.aspx?static_ID=530&menuid=206
https://bdn.ky.gov/newstatic_Info.aspx?static_ID=530&menuid=206
https://bdn.ky.gov/newstatic_Info.aspx?static_ID=530&menuid=206


 
 
Louisiana 

 
Louisiana Board of Examiners in 

Dietetics and Nutrition 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Maine 

 
Maine Board of Licensing of Dietetic Practice 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Maryland 

 
Maryland State Board of Dietetic Practice 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Massachusetts 

 
Massachusetts Board of Registration of Dietitians 

and Nutritionists 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Minnesota 

 
Minnesota Board of Dietetics and Nutrition Practice 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Mississippi 

 
Mississippi Professional Licensure 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Missouri 

 
Missouri Division of Professional Registration 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Montana 

 
Montana Board of Medical Examiners 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://www.lbedn.org/
https://www.lbedn.org/
https://www.maine.gov/pfr/professionallicensing/professions/board-licensing-dietetic-practice
https://health.maryland.gov/dietetic/Pages/Index.aspx
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/board-of-registration-of-dietitians-and-nutritionists
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/board-of-registration-of-dietitians-and-nutritionists
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/board-of-registration-of-dietitians-and-nutritionists
https://mn.gov/boards/dietetics-and-nutrition/
https://mn.gov/boards/dietetics-and-nutrition/
http://msdh.ms.gov/msdhsite/_static/30%2C0%2C82.html
https://www.pr.mo.gov/dietitians.asp
http://www.mtrules.org/gateway/Subchapterhome.asp?scn=24.156.13


 
Nebraska 

 
Nebraska Dept. of Health and Human Services 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Nevada 

 
Nevada Department of Health and Human 

Services 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
New Hampshire 

 
New Hampshire Board of Licensed Dietitians 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
New Jersey 

 
New Jersey Division of Consumer Affairs 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
New Mexico 

 
New Mexico Nutrition and Dietetic Practice 

Board 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
New York 

 
New York State Office of the Professions 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
North Carolina 

 
North Carolina Board of Dietetics/Nutrition 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
North Dakota 

 
North Dakota Board of Dietetic Practice 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://dhhs.ne.gov/licensure/Pages/Medical-Nutrition-Therapist.aspx
https://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/Dietitian/Dietitian_-_Home/
https://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/Dietitian/Dietitian_-_Home/
https://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/Dietitian/Dietitian_-_Home/
https://www.oplc.nh.gov/board-licensed-dietitians
https://www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/
http://www.rld.state.nm.us/boards/Nutrition_and_Dietetics.aspx
http://www.rld.state.nm.us/boards/Nutrition_and_Dietetics.aspx
http://www.rld.state.nm.us/boards/Nutrition_and_Dietetics.aspx
http://www.op.nysed.gov/prof/diet/dietlic.htm
https://www.ncbdn.org/
https://ndbodp.com/


 
Ohio 

 
State Medical Board of Ohio 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Oklahoma 

 
Oklahoma Licensed Dietitians Committee 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Oregon 

 
Oregon Board of Licensed Dietitians 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Pennsylvania 

 
Pennsylvania State Board of Nursing-Licensed 

Dietitian/Nutritionist 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Puerto Rico 

 
Department of Health of the Commonwealth of 

Puerto Rico 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Rhode Island 

 
Rhode Island Board of Dietetics Practice 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
South Carolina 

 
South Carolina Panel for Dietetics 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
South Dakota 

 
South Dakota Board of Medical and 

Osteopathic Examiners 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://med.ohio.gov/Renew/Dietitian-LD
https://www.okmedicalboard.org/dietitians
https://www.oregon.gov/OHA/PH/HLO/Pages/Board-Licensed-Dietitians.aspx
https://www.dos.pa.gov/ProfessionalLicensing/BoardsCommissions/Nursing/Pages/Licensed-Dietitian-Nutritionist-Licensure-Requirements-Snapshot.aspx
https://www.dos.pa.gov/ProfessionalLicensing/BoardsCommissions/Nursing/Pages/Licensed-Dietitian-Nutritionist-Licensure-Requirements-Snapshot.aspx
https://advance.lexis.com/documentpage/?pdmfid=1000516&crid=36bf7cf5-97cc-4aa2-b0a9-61bfadb10ec4&nodeid=AAWACEAAB&nodepath=%2fROOT%2fAAW%2fAAWACE%2fAAWACEAAB&level=3&haschildren&populated=false&title=%c2%a7%2B2181.%2BDefinitions&config=00JABkODU1MGI4OC1hMmRkLTQ2MGYtOGY1NS03YjVjOWM4YjJlZjAKAFBvZENhdGFsb2d0HiKld62itjBDGzN8H7lV&pddocfullpath=%2fshared%2fdocument%2fstatutes-legislation%2furn%3acontentItem%3a5CFX-2TN1-66SD-80N1-00008-00&ecomp=L38_kkk&prid=47c8703b-7208-4da7-bb2c-aaef42f455ea
https://advance.lexis.com/documentpage/?pdmfid=1000516&crid=36bf7cf5-97cc-4aa2-b0a9-61bfadb10ec4&nodeid=AAWACEAAB&nodepath=%2fROOT%2fAAW%2fAAWACE%2fAAWACEAAB&level=3&haschildren&populated=false&title=%c2%a7%2B2181.%2BDefinitions&config=00JABkODU1MGI4OC1hMmRkLTQ2MGYtOGY1NS03YjVjOWM4YjJlZjAKAFBvZENhdGFsb2d0HiKld62itjBDGzN8H7lV&pddocfullpath=%2fshared%2fdocument%2fstatutes-legislation%2furn%3acontentItem%3a5CFX-2TN1-66SD-80N1-00008-00&ecomp=L38_kkk&prid=47c8703b-7208-4da7-bb2c-aaef42f455ea
https://advance.lexis.com/documentpage/?pdmfid=1000516&crid=36bf7cf5-97cc-4aa2-b0a9-61bfadb10ec4&nodeid=AAWACEAAB&nodepath=%2fROOT%2fAAW%2fAAWACE%2fAAWACEAAB&level=3&haschildren&populated=false&title=%c2%a7%2B2181.%2BDefinitions&config=00JABkODU1MGI4OC1hMmRkLTQ2MGYtOGY1NS03YjVjOWM4YjJlZjAKAFBvZENhdGFsb2d0HiKld62itjBDGzN8H7lV&pddocfullpath=%2fshared%2fdocument%2fstatutes-legislation%2furn%3acontentItem%3a5CFX-2TN1-66SD-80N1-00008-00&ecomp=L38_kkk&prid=47c8703b-7208-4da7-bb2c-aaef42f455ea
https://health.ri.gov/licenses/detail.php?id=222&section3
https://llr.sc.gov/diet/
http://www.sdbmoe.gov/
http://www.sdbmoe.gov/
http://www.sdbmoe.gov/


 
Tennessee 

 
Tennessee Board of Dietitians/ Nutritionist 

Examiners 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 

 
Texas 

 
Texas Department of Licensing and 

Regulation 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Utah 

 
Utah Division of Occupational and 

Professional Licensing 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Vermont 

 
Vermont Secretary of State, Dietitians 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Washington 

 
Washington State Department of Health 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
West Virginia 

 
West Virginia Board of Licensed Dietitians 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

 
Wisconsin 

 
Wisconsin Department of Safety and 

Professional Services 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   

 
 
Wyoming 

 
Wyoming Dietetics Licensing Board 

 
Meets academic requirements for licensure: Successful 
completion of SPU’s ACEND-regulated graduate supervised 
practice program qualifies you to sit for the examination to 
become a Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN).   
 

https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/dn-board.html
https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/dn-board.html
https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/dn-board.html
https://www.tdlr.texas.gov/diet/diet.htm
https://www.tdlr.texas.gov/diet/diet.htm
https://dopl.utah.gov/diet/
https://dopl.utah.gov/diet/
https://dopl.utah.gov/diet/
https://sos.vermont.gov/dietitians/
https://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/ProfessionsNewReneworUpdate/DietitianandNutritionist
http://www.wvspeechandaudiology.com/
https://www.wvbold.com/
https://www.wvbold.com/
https://www.wvbold.com/
https://dietetics.wyo.gov/



